
From: Jason Grant
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Kris Larson; Jeff Hansen; David Hobstetter (david@hobstetterarch.com)
Subject: Piedmont Auto Care - Field Work Scheduled
Date: Monday, August 24, 2015 11:37:10 AM

Hi Jerry,
 
I would like to inform you that the field work for the Piedmont Auto Care site’s environmental
 investigation is scheduled to occur on Wednesday, September 2. We will prepare and submit the
 findings report to ACEH as requested in the work plan’s approval letter. Please feel free to contact
 me should you have any other questions on this project.
 
Regards,
 
Jason
 
 
 
Jason Grant, P.E.
Senior Engineer
Ninyo & Moore
Geotechnical & Environmental Sciences Consultants
1956 Webster Street, Suite 400
Oakland, California 94612
(510) 343-3000 (x15202)
(510) 343-3001 (Fax)
jgrant@ninyoandmoore.com

San Jose office
2149 O'Toole Avenue, Suite 30
San Jose, CA  95131
(408) 435-9000
(408) 435-9006 (Fax)
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